
Brooks , David K., EMNRD 

From: jamesbruc@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 i 1:02 AM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Cc: bdbliss@ncbetg.com 
Subject: Case No. 14271A/anguard 
Attachments: vanguard-letter-ocd-db-1 .docx 

Please see attached letter. 

Jim Bruce 

We found the real 'Hotel California' and the 'Seinfeld' diner. What will you find? Explore WhereltsAt.com. 
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iamesbmctaiaol.com 

May 18,2009 

Via e-mail and U.S. Mail 

David K. Brooks 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: CaseNo. 14271/Vanguard Permian, LLC 

Dear Mr. Brooks: 

Britt Pence of Vanguard has had discussions with Brad Bliss of Techsys regarding the two 
company's wells and well units I understand that Mr. Bliss called Mr. Pence's office at 6:34 a.m. 
(Texas time) this morning, and left a message stating that Techsys would withdraw its protest of 
Vanguard's application on the State A Well No. 7 in return for Vanguard not objecting to 
Techsys' request for an unorthodox location and simultaneous dedication for the W.D. Grimes 
NCT-A Well No. 4. Mr. Bliss also said that he'd leave it up to Vanguard to send the appropriate 
letter to the Division; hence this letter. This letter is being e-mailed to Mr. Bliss, so if he 
disagrees with the statements made herein I ask him to contact you directly. 

Vanguard would like to return its well to production, so a prompt order would be appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

James Bruce 

Attorney for Vanguard Permian, LLC 

cc: Techsys Resources, LLC (via e-mail) 


